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The MOGUNTIA FOOD GROUP will not participate at the 
IFFA 2022, Frankfurt on the Main 

 
 
 
 

Dear business partners, dear customers, 

After careful consideration, we have decided to cancel our trade fair appearance at this year's 
IFFA. 

This may seem to be a last-minute cancellation. However, recent political developments in the 
Ukraine conflict, the significant impact on our entire business in Eastern Europe and Russia, 
and the unwillingness to travel due to Corona have prompted us to make this decision. 

Even though we will not be present with our own stand, we will be fully present on the digital 
trade fair platform and present the innovations from our company. We will also be happy to 
answer any further questions about our products, our company, or our services.  

Thank you for your consideration. 

MOGUNTIA FOOD GROUP 
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